
Member of the Legislative Council of the HKSAR, Vice 

Chairman and Executive Director of China Merchants Port 

Holdings Company Limited Mr. Yim Kong visited the company  

 

On 11 July 2022，Member of the Legislative Council of the 

HKSAR, Vice Chairman and Executive Director of China Merchants 

Port Holdings Company Limited Mr. Yim Kong visited gave guidance 

to the company. Executive director Mr. Liu Genyu, Co-CEO Mr. Fu 

Zhigang joined the meeting. 

At the meeting, both parties had an in-depth exchange of views. Mr. 

Fu Zhigang reported to Mr. Yim Kong on the company's history, business 

situation and future development plan. After listening to the report, Mr. Yim 

Kong gave recognition to the company's achievements. He further 

emphasized that Chinese-funded enterprises and state owned enterprises 

are a bridge between the mainland and the HKSAR. Being one of the SOEs, 

the company is based and rooted in the development of Hong Kong, 

contributing to the development of Hong Kong's economy and the 

improvement of people's livelihood. The company should provide 

suggestions for Hong Kong to achieve carbon neutrality in 2050 and supports 

the construction of Hong Kong's bright future with practical actions. 


